
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3/24/2021 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

We are continuing to experience extreme inflation on key raw materials: PVC resin, compound 

and aluminum.  Therefore, we will be implementing a 5% price increase on all orders effective 

May 17, 2021.   The increase will occur via an on-factor change.  All current quotes will need to be 

resubmitted after May 17, 2021 for new pricing. 

 

We reserve the right to limit any orders, that in our judgement deviate from your 3-month weekly 

order average. 

 

We are anticipating PVC resin to be in tight supply over the next 60-90 days.   We are continuing 

to work with our suppliers to minimize any potential impact to our customers and will keep you 

updated on the progress. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Chris Reilly 

Sr. Vice President, Sales 
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